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Please add my name as a person who opposes the Campo wind
and Boulder Brush projects. They will harm our way of life in the
back country and jeopardize our health and water supplies. We are
all on well water here and the volume of water needed to complete
these projects will most certainly create a water supply problem.
In addition the wildlife are also going to be endangered. Not only
the Raptures and birds but all wildlife here in the area. Please do
not approve these awful, ugly, dangerous projects!
 
 
Diane Ang  501 Tierra del sol Rd.  Boulevard, Ca. 91905
619-766-4430
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